
 

 

Huxley CE Primary 

Update Letter 

09.05.22  

 

 Dear Parents 

I hope you are well and have enjoyed some sunshine this weekend. 

OfSTED 

We are now in the position whereby we can share the Ofsted report with you. We 
aim for this to be sent out to you on Wednesday of this week. We will then provide 
you with an opportunity to meet the team the following week, to discuss the report in 
detail. 

Year 6 

Our Year 6 children are coming closer and closer towards the end of the year. Two 
of our children are taking their SATs tests this week. We wish them all the luck and 
remind them that they are amazing in all they do! 

Our exciting residential is taking place on 14th and 15th June. Please find the activity 
timetable and kit list sent in a separate email (year 6 parents only). We have 
managed to get the cost down further to £100 per child which I think is great value 
for money when you look at all the activities they are doing. You are able to pay this 
in instalments or in full. Please see Miss Lloyd to arrange this. I will hold another 
meeting nearer the time with parents just to go over any questions you may have 
and share the itinerary and kit list again. I have also put together a FAQ sheet to 
share with you.  

Sad news 

Unfortunately, I have some sad news to share with the school community. One of 
ex-governors, Tom Hobbs, who was a governor here at Huxley until October 2022 
has sadly passed away. His funeral is taking place this week and we will be sending 
our condolences, prayers and love to his family from the school community, at this 
very difficult time. He really did have the Huxley children at the heart of everything 
he did and his support for the staff and the school was always very much 
appreciated by all. He will be very much missed by the community.  

 
Take care  
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                          

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 


